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I’m writing to explain why I am in opposition to this bill. I was sitting in my front yard 

two weeks ago when a woman pulled up in her car and stopped about 15 feet from 

my two year old and one year old and myself. She threw a cigarette out her window 

only to reach for a pipe and torch. I immediately told her that smoking meth or 

fentanyl in front of children and house was unacceptable and she needed to leave. 

She then threw trash at us over the fence and called me “Karen” and the smoke with 

her head out her window and laughed as she drove away intoxicated. These are the 

type of people you are giving rights to after stopping them away from hardworking 

citizens. Please do not give people like this more ammunition, they already feel 

untouchable and in many ways they are. 


